
September 1, 2011 

Britta Copt (Mail Code 8ENF-UFOI 
USEPA Region 8 

1595 Wynkoop Street (8RC) 
Denver, CO 80202 

To Whom it May Concern: 

201/ SEP -6 PH 3: /3 

On 9·27·10 three EPA people came into the shop unannounced. They inspected and sa id these 
three drains need to be plugged off. I asked if concreting them over would be okay? They said 

yes. On 10-20-10 I plugged three drains with concrete and took these pictures. 
I presumed the EPA people would come back unannounced again to inspect. 

1 received a certified letter 8-31-11 and read it 9-1-11. It said I wasn't in compliance and could 

be fined a max 0($177,500 and $16,000 per day. I am sending photos of the work complete on 
10-20-10. If this isn't sufficient come and inspect it. 

I left phone messages with Britta and Marc on 9-1-11. 

Sincerely, ~ 

(./~~ 
cc: M Weiner (mail code SENF-l) 

Tina Artemis (SRC) Regional Hearing Clerk 






